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To whom it may concern 
 
 
I take this opportunity to write in support of Dugong Baseline Study in the 
Andaman and Nicobar Islands pursued by Mr. Hasmukh Jiwa and GreenLife 
Society, Andaman and Nicobar Islands. I have been associated with this project 
from its inception and consider it a very important study. Very little is known 
about Dugongs of Andaman and Nicobar Islands and new information on these 
least known mammals will be very valuable for science in particular to zoologists, 
mammologists, marine biologists, wild lifers, naturalists, oceanographers and 
biodiversity experts. 
 
It will be our pleasure to provide scientific support, field guidance and analysis of 
data to this important work. 
 
We wish very best to Mr. Jiwa in his endeavor.  
 
            
  
 
 
          (Prof. S.M. Mohnot) 
          Emeritus Professor & Chairman 


